
The Fenton Township (MI) LED lighting Project…. 

 

Thanks Fenton Twp. Of Michigan for giving us the opportunity to retrofit your fluorescent 

lighting system over to that of LED lamps and fixtures. Managements at Fenton Twp., knew the 

value and saving in switching from T8 fluorescent tubes (32W) in the township office complex 

to that of T8 LED tubes (TopStar, 18watt lamps), this was completed in all offices, hallways and 

entrance area. The meeting and banquet room on lower level was completed with a combo of 

new LED fixtures and LED tubes. 

The most challenging part of the this retrofit was the complete removal of T12, 8ft lamps and 

fixtures from two (2) fire stations, located about 6 miles apart. We removed 16ea. 8ft fixtures in 

one location and replaced them with 12ea LED TCP Lighting Low Bay fixtures. In the other 

location we removed 24ea. T12, 8 ft. lamps and fixtures and installed only 16ea LED TCP 

Lighting Low Bay fixtures. See pics of the transformation. 

 

 

 

Thanks Fenton Township 

 

 

**Installation completed by Licensed Contractor: Chapman Power System, LLC. 

 

Posted by: Remier Lighting 
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